
   

GSFLW 

These instructions are to be implemented from now for all GSFLW U16 and Open 
games.   

The teams, through the leagues, have asked that the umpires now pay free kicks in line 
with what we do on Saturday’s with boys / men’s football.  We have been ‘letting minor 
infringements go’ to assist in the flow of the game. 

This is to stop – if a player has prior opportunity and disposes of the ball incorrectly – 
pay a free kick. 

The main points coming from the clubs / leagues are pay more free kicks so the girls 
learn that they are doing something wrong.  They think this will help their development.  
So – if a free kick is there, pay it. 

The U13 umpiring is to remain the same. 

COMMUNICATION 

Can we talk / treat everyone how we would like to be treated.  Be professional – don’t 
back chat players, call players, umpires, coaches or spectators names that you would 
not want to be called. 

SEND OFFS – YELLOW CARDS 

If you issue a yellow card, you need to complete  

 the umpires name 

 rule numbers under which the yellow card was given 

Failure to complete Report / Send Off Forms and Votes either online or on paper forms 
could result in a fine being issued.  This is something we can control so you only have 
yourself to blame if it is wrong.  If you need any help or guidance – ask Jason, Ian, David 
or a senior umpire. 

MATCH DAY PAPERWORK APP – What to do if it’s not working 

If the Match Day Paperwork App is not working for any reason you have a couple of 
options for submitting votes and Red or Yellow cards 

1 – If there are Voting Slips or Report Forms available – fill them out and deliver with the 
Team sheets to the home club who will pass onto the leagues etc. 

2 – If there are no voting or Report Forms available you can email the votes and details 
of the Report / Send Off to David Curran (David.Curran2@anz.com) and he will forward 
onto the league.  If you choose this option the email must be sent as soon as possible 
after your game. 

Remember for ALL Red Card Reports – David Uthenwoldt must be advised ASAP. 

TEAM SHEETS 

You still MUST have a Team Sheet from BOTH teams prior to the start of a game.  The 
team sheets may change, that isn’t our concern.  Our concern is to have two team 
sheets.  The team sheets MUST be signed by one or all field umpires and left in the 
Umpires Room for collection by the home team.  Again - this is something that we can 
control, don’t do it and you could be issued a fine. 
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